
 
 

No. 179 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Ms Finocchiaro to the Treasurer: 
 

Darwin Turf Club Grandstand Grant (Industry Support Program 
Funding) 

 
DTBI’s 2018-19 annual report, under the heading “Industry Support Program 

Funding to Peak Industry Bodies to Assist with Industry Sector Development” 

records at page 115 that the Darwin Turf Club (DTC) received funding of $12 

million ($13.2 million including GST). 

 

1. Why was the grant funding paid from this program, when DTC is not a peak 

industry body? 


